
Feedback: CPSI Bargaining Chamber 
 
Relocation of office 
As members are aware, the office of the Centre for Public Service Innovation (CPSI) was temporarily 
accommodated at the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA). Members raised 
concerns that the office space provided was inadequate and could not accommodate all staff. 
Additionally, several occupational health and safety issues were reported. 
 
The PSA called on the employer to prioritise the health and safety of employees and to ensure full 
compliance with the Occupational Health and Safety Act. In response, the employer indicated that three 
potential buildings have been identified for relocation, pending approval from the Department of Public 
Works and Infrastructure (DPWI). To mitigate immediate concerns, the employer reported that staff had 
been moved from a hazardous floor to a more suitable one and were allowed to work from home, only 
coming to the office when necessary. The PSA urged the employer to follow up with the DPWI to expedite 
the approval process and secure a safe and adequate office environment. 
 
Join the PSA 
Employees who wish to join the PSA are encouraged to visit the PSA website or contact the nearest PSA 
Provincial Office for assistance. 
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